McGiLL UNIVERSITY
PrinciPAL AND Vice-CHANCELLOR

L. W. DOUGLAS

December 14, 1938

My dear ¥Mayor Houde,

Heartiest congratulations on your
overwhelming victory at the pollst I bave not yet
had the honor of making your personal acguaintance;
that I am anxious to do when you are & little less
burdened than you must be at the present moment. In

the meantime, may I extend my very sincere wishes for

your success in coping with the many problems of a

most difficult and important position.

Very sincerely yours,

His Worship Mayor Houde,
City Ha1l1l,
MONTREAL.




